
If you would like to partner with 
Jim and Bernie Hackett, please 
send your tax-deductible dona-
tions payable to:

S.E.E.D. Ministries
P.O. Box 3327

Riceville, TN 37370
Please write Jim and Bernie on 
the memo line of your check and 
not on the outside envelope
For more information please visit

www.seedministry.org

Planting Seeds of Support

-For Correspondence Only - 
Write to us at: 

PO Box 3172
Pinellas Park, FL 33780

To join our prayer support team contact us at: 
hackettjim2@aol.com
Jim:  727-222-7579

Bernie: 727-265-6999

We understand that everyone is 
busy and schedules are very impor-

tant and demanding...
Please consider setting up direct 
deposit with your personal banking 
institution so they will mail monthly 
donation/checks directly to SEED 
Ministries...    Jim and Bernie Hackett

Please do not display this newletter on Facebook or any other social media.  Thank You, Jim
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Departure Date
DEPARTURE
We have purchased our tickets to Ghana!  
It is because of God working through our 
supporters that we have been enabled to 
move forward.  We wish to thank each of 
you for the financial & prayer support and 
love that you have shown us.  Our date to 
leave for Ohio has been pushed back by a 
week – we will depart Calvary Chapel #2 
Mission Housing on Nov. 18th.  We de-
part Ohio for Ghana West Africa on Dec. 
29th at 12:00 noon.  It is our desire to stay 
in Accra (capital city) for a couple of days 
with Pastor Frank Archer first so we can 
purchase set-up supplies and then we will 
head up to the Training Center.

PRAYER “PIT” TEAM
The Nelsons have given our prayer sup-
port team a great name: PIT Team. PIT 
stands for “Prayer Intercession Team.”  
This is very appropriate as we had a won-
derful first prayer intercession team meet-
ing on Sep 24th.  There were 9 of you in 
attendance: Ryan, Amy, Jennifer, Rodney, 
Jackie, Greg, George, and of course the 
ever faithful leaders: Ken & Sheila Nel-
son!  Thank you all for coming – and we 
just want everyone to know that we never 
expected this time in our lives to be so pre-
cious, and it’s because of you.  It will be 
hard to leave and we are going to miss ev-

Prayer Needs
•For our quiet times to be the 
most important aspect of our 
lives.

•Personal prayer-to pray more 
often & linger longer.

•We are still currently at 30% 
monthly support: please pray 
for monthly partners.

•Separation from friends in 
Florida & family in Ohio.

•Training Center & for stu-
dents –next 2017 class begins 
in January.

•Jim’s teaching & pastoring 
relationships.

•Bernie’s relationships with 
women at Training Center & 
in village.

•Relationship with Training 
Center Director, Donne’.

•Hackett’s traveling to Ghana 
& visitation travel while in 
country.
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eryone very much.  You are all very 
dear to our hearts. 

Ken & Sheila will be in charge of the 
PIT Team now, and will make contact 

Thank You!
Suncoast Cathedral - Pastors Tim & Janet for your support and for welcoming 
us to your fellowship to share our hearts with you!  You are precious to us and 

we are so very appreciative that you 
gave us time at your Wednesday night 
service. 

Jim sharing at 
Suncoast in September

through email and/or phone to set up 
the next prayer meeting.  Prayer team 
will meet monthly in a general place, 
either at Nelson’s house or some-
where close by.  If you desire to sup-

port us through prayer please contact 
Sheila at 727-689-9715 or by email 
at: sheila.nelson719@gmail.com.

Jim at Training Center with students,  
Alumni and pastors.

Join us on
Wednesday, Oct 26th

After Wednesday service at
Calvary Chapel St. Pete for 

Hackett Mission 
Meet & Greet

* Video
* Share time

* Q&A
* Snacks


